IAPAC members appeal for contributions 
to bolster GHESKIO Center Relief Fund
The GHESKIO Center in Port-au-Prince, Haiti, which is renowned for its delivery of HIV/AIDS care, treatment, and support, has provided continuous medical care in Haiti since 1982. Following the January 12, 2010, earthquake, the GHESKIO Center – which experienced significant structural damage – has provided humanitarian assistance and emergency care to people affected by the disaster and continues to deliver life-saving care to Haitians living with HIV/AIDS. For example, the GHESKIO Center has set up a field surgical hospital and a refugee camp for thousands of earthquake victims. 

In honor of IAPAC Trustee, Dr. Jean William Pape, Director of the GHESKIO Center, and in solidarity with his efforts on behalf of refugee relief, IAPAC members are appealing for contributions to a GHESKIO Center Relief Fund, which will be matched by limited IAPAC-member contributions. Contributions will be delivered to Dr. Pape so that his colleagues and he may allocate funds toward rebuilding the GHESKIO Center, replenishing medical and other supplies, and/or supporting humanitarian assistance and emergency care activities.

Another way to support the GHESKIO Center’s work is through http://weill.cornell.edu/globalhealth/.

